From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 13 December 2018 13:27
To: 'Joan Ryan'

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell (Case Ref: JR14051)
Dear Alev

Thank you for the update email below and sorry its taken me a few days to get back to you.

Would you please be able to send all information that has been sent regarding this to me including what you have
written to them, so | can keep this on my records? On the 09/08/2018 the judge did state to me to make sure |
keep everything that is being done regarding Enfield Council in case | need it.

This is in case they go for the possession proceedings against Simon Cordell which so far they have not replied
back to you regarding if they are going ahead with this or not.

It seems very mixed up as they told you from the start when you started to deal with this that they was not going
to do this and go for possession proceedings.

That only changed due to me due to knowing what Enfield Council has done | chanced this up with there legal
team and it only came to light when Paul Buckridge confirmed they were doing this on the 30/11/2018 and me
making you aware of this you saw yourself Enfield council had not been telling you the facts, but it seems since
then Enfield Council has not replied to you regarding this, that in itself does not surprise me as this is how
Enfield Council has been all along when they just stop replying because something has been found out that they
have been saying wont happen.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Joan Ryan [mailto:alev.cazimoglu@parliament.uk]
Sent: 10 December 2018 14:35

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell (Case Ref: JR14051)

Hi Lorraine

We have sent your most recent letter to the council in addition to all the other information you have provided.

We will contact you as soon as we receive a reply.
Kind regards,

Alev, on behalf of Joan Ryan MP
Labour Member of Parliament for Enfield North

t: 0208 804 4543 (Enfield North) t: 0207 219 2442 (Westminster)
e: joan.ryan.mp @ parliament.uk w: www.joanryan.org.uk

Westminster Office:
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA
T: 0207 219 2442

Constituency Office:
542 Hertford Road, Enfield, EN3 5ST
T: 0208 804 4543

From: Lorraine Cordell

Sent: 7 December 2018 13:39
To: CAZIMOGLU, Alev
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell




